Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 3:33 PM

To: 'Lydia Huang

Cc: tmccoy@bbiconstruction.com

Subject: RE: Status of Investigation at 751-785 Brush Street, Oakland
Hi Lydia,

Based upon your request, the schedule for report submittal for case R02586 is extended to May
31, 2010.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Lydia Huang [mailto:lydia@baseline-env.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 1:22 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: tmccoy@bbiconstruction.com

Subject: Status of Investigation at 751-785 Brush Street, Oakland

Hi Jerry,

This email requests an extension to deadline specified in your December 10, 2009 which
required the submittal of the investigation report on April 18, 2010. We have experienced a
significant delay in obtaining the encroachment permit from the City of Oakland for the two
new off-site groundwater monitoring wells along Sixth Street. We began the process in
January 2010, and it was not until about two weeks ago that the City approved the indenture
agreement with the Brush Street Group allowing for the wells to be installed in a public
right-of-way. The proposed four new wells within the former Francis Plating site were
installed several weeks ago, and the two off-site wells were installed this past Monday. We
are sampling all the wells today and tomorrow, and hope to have all the wells surveyed next
week.

Therefore, we request that the report due date be postponed for six weeks to May 31, 2010
which would give us time to receive the chemical data from the laboratory and to carefully
evaluate the new data. We will endeavor to submit the report earlier. Thank you for your
consideration.

-Lydia Huang

Senior Engineer

BASELINE Environmental Consulting
5900 Hollis Street, Suite D
Emeryville, CA 94608

phone (510) 420-8686

fax: (510) 420-1707

email: lydia@baseline-env.com




